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Relocation of AIS Compliance Unit
Recent changes within the Department of State Growth have resulted in AIS Compliance Unit being incorporated into Registration & Licensing Services.  As a result we will be relocating to North Hobart from 1 February 2015. Details of the change are as follows:-
Street address
76 Federal St
NORTH HOBART  
Phone numbers
Our fax number only has changed.
Russell Clark – (03) 6166 3271 – 0419 313 910
Karen Sames – (03) 6166 3272 – 0419 378 174
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rebbeka Hunter – (03) 6166 3272
Fax – (03) 6233 5030
Telephone Enquiry Service – 1300 851 225
Email addresses
Russell Clark – russell.clark@stategrowth.tas.gov.au
Karen Sames – karen.sames@stategrowth.tas.gov.au
Rebekka Hunter – rebekka.hunter@stategrowth.tas.gov.au
AIS Compliance Unit – ais@stategrowth.tas.gov.au
Website
www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au
Mailing address
AIS Compliance Unit
Registration & Licensing Services
Department of State Growth
GPO Box 536
HOBART   TAS   7001
AIS forms
All AMBR forms have been amended will be located on your next AMBRIS disk under “AIS forms”.
What now?
Can Proprietors ensure that this bulletin is distributed to Motor Body Examiners at your AMBRIS and amend the above details in particular the new fax number as a matter of priority please? 
Questions
Any further questions on contact detail changes should be directed to AIS Compliance Unit on  (02) 6166 3272.
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